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The purpose of the call was to complete activities necessary to release the first draft BP Modeling Specification by 26 May.

Discussion:

Paul said he had discussed the current version of the metamodel with Jim Clark, Edifecs.  Jim was concerned that the approach taken to develop the BP metamodel had lost much of the semantics description critical to complete representation of the business process.  In particular, he did not agree with the relationship of Ordering Rule to Information Flow in the Business Processes and Rules part of the metamodel.  He felt that the Ordering Rule related more to the Business Collaboration.  Paul had previously sent email to Jim urging him to provide comments.  However, Jim felt he did not have the time to reconstruct the semantics description to go with the revised metamodel.  Simon indicated that Jim’s response to the BP metamodel most likely represented the Edifecs position.  The members of the team on the call reflected Paul’s sentiment, noting the value that the Edifecs metamodel brings to ebXML.  Several members stated they would try to contact Jim (jamesc@edifecs.com) and encourage him to continue his participation.

Remaining work and action items taken to complete the initial draft of the BP Modeling Specification were as follows:

· Karsten Riemer to provide the most recent version of the metamodel and the scenario document for using the metamodel,

· Bob to complete the diagram for the auto procurement example, mapping use cases to the metamodel.  In doing this, Bob will take the most recent version of the metamodel and instantiate the classes with the information from the example,

· Bill to take the most recent version of the metamodel and develop the semantics descriptions for each class, making sure all classes are covered,

· Marcia to obtain the technical specification template from Klaus Naujok and, with Sally’s assistance, take the source documents as submitted from team members and assemble the draft specification.  Marcia stated she would need the submissions by the close of business on Wednesday, May 24.

Marcia reported that Karsten had discussed the metamodel with Lisa Shreve, Core Components Team Lead, and had reached agreement on a hand-off point.  The two teams will move ahead with their respective metamodels with the intent of aligning them during the summer.

Marcia stated she had forwarded a message to Brent Phillips in regard to the BP PT web page/file for accessing working documents, e.g., metamodel.  Activation of this tool is considered to be critical to progressing the work.

Paul said he would forward to Marcia and other BP PT members the names and email addresses of the BP participants in the Brussels meeting.  Simon indicated his interest to be included on the list (sjohnsto@rational.com).

Paul suggested that the next conference call be held on Monday, 5 June, due to the US and European holiday on 29 May.  The next conference call is scheduled for Monday, 5 June at 12:00 p.m. US Eastern Daylight Time.  To access the call dial +1 732 336-6000, followed by a PIN of 8327#.  Call duration will be up to 1.5 hours.  

Respectfully submitted,

Paul Levine

Co-BP Team Lead

